
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4th November 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

We will be holding an ‘Introduction to Outdoor Learning’ Workshop in Reception. In this workshop 
you will be able to work and play with your child to see how their overall development is enhanced 
through outdoor provision.  There will be a short introduction followed by the opportunity to play and 
spot some of the many ways your child can develop and thrive outdoors! 

They will be held on the following days. 

Reception 3 - Parent/Carer on Monday 21th November        2.30-3.30pm 

Reception 1 - Parent/Carer on Tuesday 22nd November 2.30-3.30pm 

Reception 2 - Parent/Carer on Thursday 24th November          2.30-3.30pm 

On this occasion we will be unable to accommodate siblings. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Miss Dixon, Mrs Ellis-Barker and Mrs Davies 
Reception Teaching Staff 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Introduction to Outdoor Learning – Reception 1 
 

 
Name of child                                ___________________________   
 

I will/ will not be able to attend the outdoor play session on Tuesday 22nd November (please circle as 
appropriate). 
 
  
Signed                                             _________ 

 


